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Danpn A NOTICE

It is for the information of faculties and all +2 and +3 students that a “Cyber
Security Awareness” programme has been scheduled to be held on 13.10.2023
i.e. Friday at 10.30 A.M. in the New Conference Hall, which is jointly organized
by Bhadrak District Police in collaboration with NCC Unit, Charampa

Mahavidyalaya, Bhadrak.
This programme is going to be conducted to observe the "State Level Cyber

Safety Campaign” in order to spread awareness on cyber safety.
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Copy to Lt. Prabir Kumar Mohapatra, Nodal Officer for information.
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